
TWIN RIVERS BRANCH #109 

Marysville, California 

Incorporated June 18, 1984 

SONS IN RETIREMENT 

Social hour....11:00 am            We meet the third Tuesday of every month 
Luncheon…..12:00 pm                            NEXT LUNCHEON - February 20, 2018 

LITTLE SIR Message -  Sir  Pascual Perez   671-4460      

      Mike Wreyford radio talk show host for "The Good Life" will be our guest speaker for February 20,2018 

SIR luncheon. Mike AKA, Mike the Wine Guy will be discussing food, wine, travel and lifestyle. 

As always please continue to share information regarding future guest speakers of interest. 

 

GOLF REPORT - BRANCH 45/109        Sir John Boyer - Golf Chairman - 751-2691 

 

SIGN-UP AT FEBRUARY LUNCHEON 

 

FEB 26 – TABLE MTN – 0900 – 4M2BB – COST = $42       (RUN BY PARADISE SIR) 

MARCH 6 – DAVIS – TEE TIMES- 2MBB – COST = $33 

MARCH 12 – TABLE MTN. – 0900 – LOW NET –COST = $42       (RUN BY PARADISE SIR) 

MARCH 26 – PEACHTREE – 0900 -4M2BB – COST = $52 

 
NOTE: WE HAD 70 PEOPLE SIGN UP FOR THE GOLF BREAKFAST AND 57 ATTENDED. THIS RESULTED IN THE 

CLUB PAYING THE MOOSE FOR PEOPLE WHO DID NOT ATTEND.  NEXT YEAR THE BREAKFAST FEE WILL BE COL-

LECTED IN ADVANCE.   
 

Location -  Plaza Room, Hillcrest Plaza 210 Julie Drive, Yuba City   

BIG SIR MESSAGE - Sir Ron McCarty    329-3385 

 

I would like to wish everyone a happy Valentine’s Day.  Just a few reminders as we will 

need a Big Sir and Little Sir for next year, so please give it a consideration and give your 

name to the nominating committee.  If you would like to help with manning a table to get 

new members in the future please give your name to Pascual Perez.  It is very important to 

keep our club active with new members.  See at the next meeting/luncheon. 

BOWLING - BRANCH 45/109  Sir Ray Buttacavoli, 671-5599.   

 

 Our tournament season for the new year is in full swing with tournaments scheduled 

in Stockton in February, Diablo Valley Lanes in Concord in March, and one of the largest 

tournaments of the year in Carson City in April. A new location has been added to our tourna-

ment schedule in Sutter Creek and Gold Country Lanes on April 23 and 24.  

 With the exception of the Carson City tournament, the format for each of these tour-

naments includes a Singles and Doubles event with an optional All Events (the bowler’s combined score from Sin-

gles and Doubles). The Carson City tourney also includes a Team event consisting of four bowlers for the team 

along with an optional All Events. 
 Our two leagues continue to bowl every Wednesday afternoon at 1:00 p.m. at NU Generation Lanes. Stop by and see us on 

Wednesdays. All are welcome to join us.  

FUN 

FOOD 

 FELLOWSHIP 

Meal ---------- $14 

w/o meal ------  $2 



 TRAVEL - Sir Roy Newman  Br 45          755-3713 roy.newman@comcast.net                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Day at the Races – Golden Gate Fields – April 26th (Thurs.) 

$75 per person – Sign-up at next luncheon. Talk to Dennis Dempsey for addi-

tional details – (530) 671-2341. 
 

Easter Cruise to Hawaii – April 7th. 15 nights aboard the Grand Princess. Five 

Ports of Call. Prices from $2,375 pp/do, includes home pickup and transfers to/

from San Francisco Pier. 
 

Kenya Safari Adventure - May 7-9th. Total pkg. price: from $4,950 pp/do. A 

once in a lifetime experience! Price includes home pickup, R/T airfare, and 

transfer home, 10-nights, 28 meals, gratuities, and game reserve visits. 
 

 

Yellowstone National Park Experience – Aug. 6-12th. 

Enjoy a “Wildlife Safari”, breathtaking views, with visits to Idaho, Wyoming & 

Utah. Price pp/do: $2,830 - includes home pickup, R/T air Sac. / Salt Lake City 

& Lots of Fun!! 
 

Alaska Princess Cruise – Sept. 3-13, 2018. Prices from $2,265 pp/do, includes 

10-nights aboard the Grand Princess, Inland Passage ports-of-call, a stop at 

Victoria, BC & Scenic Cruising! 

Home pickup and transfers to/from San Francisco Pier.  
 

Call Talbot Tours for details 800-662-9933. 
 

   SLOWTROLLERS - Sir Don Allen     743-2160  

 

Last month’s “Fun Day” at Lake Oroville was cancelled. This month we have a Tournament 

at Bullard's Bar on February 22nd. Fishing has been tough but should improve as soon as the 

water warms a little. 

 

  We meet the 1st Monday of the month at the Moose Lodge in Yuba City, 8:30 - 9am 
Coffee and Donuts meeting to follow a 9am. 

PHOTOGRAPHY CLUB - Sir Bob Engen,  845-8360  bobenme@att.net 

We meet the second Tuesday of the month at 8:30 a.m. at the Waffle Barn.  Please feel free to join us.  If 

you have any questions please call or email Me. 
 

BOCCE BALL - Sir Buck Foster, 743-6210 

The group continues to meet Tuesdays at 10:00 a.m. at the bocce courts,  Kingwood Park on 

Gray Avenue, just north of Butte House Road.  Please Join us. 

POKER CLUB  Sir Ken Scott  743-0864 

 

 There will be poker games held at my house.  If you are interested, please call me for date and time. 

CORRECTIONS TO DIRECTORY - Remove  - Daniel Martinez;  Correct:  email of Dan Moreno to dflores42@q.com 

            

mailto:roy.newman@comcast.net


SIR OFFICE HOLDERS    
STATE:  President - Derek Southern; Vice President - Ed Benson; Secretary - Ronald Flagel: Treasurer - Karl Ryden :              
Region 1 Director - Mark Stuart;  Area 2 Governor  - Don Dill 
 
BRANCH 109 OFFICERS:  Big Sir - Ron McCarty  Little Sir– Pascual Perez;   Secretary –Eric Voddenl; Treasurer - Roland 
D’Arcy;   DIRECTORS Larry Jones;  Nelson Mowry;  Frank Vega;  Gerry Dorsey; Blaine Hernrikson; Don Cochran..               
Tickets - Dennis Bissell & Nelson Mowery;  Membership - Gerry Dorsey;  Attendance - Bernie Zaboski. 

 

MEMBERSHIP - Sir Gerry Dorsey  742-1449   We appreciate regular attendance.  A member who fails to attend three 

(3) consecutive regular meetings without having been excused by contacting the Branch Attendance Person prior to the 

meeting date, or has failed to attend six (6) regular meetings within the previous twelve (12) month period, may be 

dropped from membership.  NOTE:  Excused meeting may not be included to achieve the six (6) meeting minimum.  

Attendance at the May and the December meetings may be excluded at the discretion of the Branch Executive Commit-

tee.  A change from active to inactive status may be requested due to prolonged illness, acting as a caregiver, or an ex-

tended absence from the Branch locale.  Dual membership is not permitted.  If a member should move and wish to join 

another Branch, the Membership Chairman will facilitate a transfer.                          

 Please, let me or a board member know,  if you cannot attend a meeting.  Thank you,  Gerry Dorsey 

Happy Birthday to:  Johnny Johnson and 

                       Julian Rolufs 

DINING OUT -  Sir Roland D’Arcy   743-8742   rolanddrc@yahoo.com 

 

                                 For singles and couples. Try different restaurants and meet new people. 

 

Branch 109’s next Dining Out will be Feb. 15, 2018 at 6:00 pm. We will be dining at Kenzo Sushi Japanese Restaurant at 1655 

Colusa Ave, Yuba City. Kenzo is in the same area as Cool Hand Luke’s. This is a new restaurant for us and it has come highly rec-

ommended by some of our esteemed SIR members. Once again we will have individual checks and can order from the menu. The 

menu consists of traditional Japanese cuisine, sushi, sashimi as well as teriyaki selections. Our first Dining Out this year was well 

attended (30) and everyone appeared to enjoy their meal and the socializing.  

FOR THOSE WHO LOVE THE PHILOSOPHY OF AMBIGUITY, AS WELL AS THE IDIOSYNCRASIES OF 
ENGLISH: 
1. ONE TEQUILA, TWO TEQUILA, THREE TEQUILA...... FLOOR.   
2. ATHEISM IS A NON-PROPHET ORGANIZATION.   
3. IF MAN EVOLVED FROM MONKEYS AND APES, WHY DO WE STILL HAVE MONKEYS AND APES?   
4. THE MAIN REASON THAT SANTA IS SO JOLLY IS BECAUSE HE KNOWS WHERE ALL THE BAD GIRLS LIVE. 
 

 
  Three seniors are out for a stroll.  One of them remarks, “It’s windy.” 

  Another replies, “No way. It’s Thursday.” 

  The last one says, “Me too. Let’s have a soda.”  

 

 An elderly man was having hearing problems and went to see a specialist. The doctor fitted him with some hear-

ing aids that brought his hearing back to full strength.  After a few weeks the man came back to make sure the new 

equipment was working properly, which it was.  The hearing specialist said, “It all seems perfect. Your family should be 

delighted you can hear everything now. ”Oh no,” the man responded. “I haven’t told any of them. I just sit quietly, listen-

ing carefully. I’ve changed my will four times.” 

 
TREASURER’S REPORT -  Sir Roland D’Arcy  743-8742 

 

 


